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First Annual CLBA Garage Sale

Saturday, June 11th 8 a.m. – 3 p.m.
• We will be advertising in the Town Planner of Illinois, on Facebook 

Marketplace, on the Chain O Lakes Facebook page and others.  

• Participants can be “open for business” beginning  Friday 
and continuing through  Sunday if they want.

• There will be signage up in the subdivision beginning June 1st

” There’s a New Truck in Town”
Beginning June 1st, GROOT will be
collecting our garbage. Initially they
will deliver 1 garbage can and 1
recycling can. You are allowed 1 bulk
item per week without having to
notify them. The cost is roughly $62
for 3 months and there is a senior
discount available for those 65 and
over. For further information please
contact GROOT directly at 847-693-
2700 or info@groot.com

The Channel Lake Bluff Subdivision has never looked 
better.  The boat launch has been updated and the beach 
area has become a wonderful gathering space for families 
to enjoy these summer days.  The CLBA board is constantly 
working to improve our neighborhood which ultimately 
effects our home values.  This is an ongoing process and we 
need people to join the board and fill positions that will be 
vacant.  Please consider joining….We all benefit from an 
active board!


